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 Author: Rep. Hilbert 

 Date: 2/24/2020 

 Impact:  Tax Commission: 

 

  Revenue Decrease 

  FY-21: $0 

  FY-22: ($1,281,000) 
 

Research Analysis 

 

HB3086, as introduced, modifies the tax incentives provided to taxpayers for adoption expenses. 

Currently, taxpayers are eligible to deduct up to $20,000 from state taxable income for any 

nonrecurring adoption expenses. Effective January 1, 2021, the deduction will be repealed and 

replaced with an income tax credit for nonrecurring adoption expenses paid by a resident 

individual taxpayer. The credit may be claimed beginning tax year 2021 and is limited to 10 

percent of qualified expenses not to exceed $2000 for single filers or $4000 for joint filers.  

 

Prepared By: Quyen Do  

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

Analysis provided by the Tax Commission: 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 

Prepared By: Mark Tygret 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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